Hi Karen,

I would like to echo Holly's objection to this.  

The air conditioning units lay adjacent to the bedroom of the property in 61A where I currently reside and I'm concerned about the impact it could have on quality of life inside the flat.  I'm also concerned by the fact that now a large number of people could be using that space to take smoking breaks from work.  In the previous incarnation, wasn't a problem, due to the fact that only 3-4 people worked at the premises, however such a large number of people is again lightly to affect the quality of life inside the flat as well having an impact on the privacy of my entrance.

Kind regards

Rich King
[bookmark: _GoBack]
